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Joliet Receives Lake Michigan Water Allocation Permit 

On September 1, 2021, the Illinois Department of Natural Resources (IDNR) issued Order LMO-20-01 

granting the City of Joliet a Lake Michigan Water Allocation Permit. This permit allows Joliet to begin 

using Lake Michigan water as its source of supply in 2030 and establishes annual allocation amounts 

through the year 2050. 

 

Full articles can be found here. 
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The City of Joliet is the third largest city in the state of Illinois and home to over 149,000 residents. Joliet sits 35 miles 

southwest of Chicago and is easily accessible by auto, train and bus; making it the perfect place to live, work and play. 

Joliet is constantly striving to promote growth and diversity. For more information on Joliet visit www.joliet.gov or call 

815-724-4000. The City of Joliet’s Media Releases are always available on our website. 
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